
Submitter: Elaine Plaisance 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural 
Resources, and Water 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3173 

I am writing in support of legislative support for the OregonFlora.  This tremendous 

project has taken many years and is so near completion.  The online version is 

complete but not the hard copy volumes. As someone who loves to walk in our 

forests, and other natural areas I find myself constantly consulting the OregonFlora to 

identify a plant.  As someone who loves to walk in our meadows and wetlands, I find 

myself constantly consulting the  

OregonFlora.  There is just no substitute.  This is the only source for information 

about all the plants in Oregon. Please support the OregonFlora Project so that it can 

be completed. 

 

 


